
 

 

 
 
 

September 2020 
 
 
To parents of Year 8 students in Middle Schools 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Unfortunately, due Covid 19 we are unable to hold our usual Parent Open Evening here at Shelley 
College. 
 
This year this will be done on a virtual basis, where we will be releasing our presentation providing 
important information to parents and students transferring to us next year to help you in getting to 
know our school and staff. The presentation will be available on our website via the rolling banner 
on the home page from 4pm on Thursday 8th October. 
 
Additionally, please do feel free to follow our Shelley Pastoral You Tube channel where there are 
various videos from the recent Year 9 transition, including a video tour of the school, which you 
may find useful. The link to the page is: 
 
 https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCfVE59Hr65BE_cNWOaW9Pnw  
 
We know this isn’t the normal process for induction for New Year 9 students on their initial journey 
to being a Shelley College student, but believe this is the best and safest way to ensure appropriate 
information is shared with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr G Wadsworth  
Vice Principal (Pastoral) 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCfVE59Hr65BE_cNWOaW9Pnw

